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As this is the last Newsletter of the year the 

Committee would like to wish all of our members  

a merry Christmas and a happy and 

prosperous New Year. 

 

    HAPPY CHRISTMAS 
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Monthly Meetings 
St. Mary's Church Hall 
203 Vale Rd, Ash Vale, Aldershot GU12 5JE 

Organiser: Jackie Hurr - for more information 01252 321637 

 

13 December 2.15 for 2.30  The Origin of 

Expression 

Speaker: Warren Ashton 

Warren will talk about the English language and the origins 

of sayings and expressions such as “hit the nail on the 

head” 

17 January  2.15 for 2.30   Court Room Tales 

Speaker: David Allen 

 

21 February 2.15 for 2.30  Life as a Vicar 

Speaker: Haydon Wilcox 

Haydon describes his years of experience in parish ministry. 

 

 QUIZ  

The Annual NE Hants and SW Network inter-U3A quiz is being hosted by Fleet U3A. It will take 

place on Friday 17th March 2023. The venue is the Victoria Hall in Hartley Wintney and the timing is 2pm to 

5pm. The cost is £6 per person, in teams of six, which covers the venue costs and tea/coffee and a scone with jam 

and cream at half time.  

The Ash u3a Quiz team is looking for other members who would like to join them and enjoy the challenge. There 

are up to twelve teams talking part. Please contact penelope.thomsett@ntlworld.com  
 

Singing for Pleasure.  Do you know how good 

singing is for your health? The Ash u3a group is 

looking forward to singing together fortnightly in 

2023, from 1030 - 1130, starting on January 4th. 

New members are always welcome, and term fees 

remain at £10, plus £2.00 for a songbook for new 

members to cover printing costs.  

Danny Matthews; dnpmatthews@virginmedia.com 

Science and Technology is flourishing but has space 

for some new members. 

John Childs j.jf.childs@btinternet.com 

A Group Leaders Meeting will take place on 

Monday 28th November at 2.15pm, followed by tea and 

mince pies. The venue is St Mary’s Church Hall. 

Sally Barnard at groups@ashu3a.org.uk 

DATA PROTECTION POLICY 

This is written to enable the Committee to address 

issues where there are safeguarding concerns.  This 

data protection policy ensures that Ash u3a: 

 Complies with data protection law and follows 

good practice 

 Protects the rights of members 

 Is open about how it stores and processes 

members data 

 Protects itself from the risks of a data breach 

 

The full Policy can be found on the website under  

About Ash u3a/Policies.  

 

 

David is a speaker and 
storyteller with a 
fascination for Victorian 
History and the workings 
of the legal system. His 
presenting style is 
humorous and fun as he 
brings the subject of The 
Law to life 
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